
  
“OUR CHILDREN – OUR FUTURE” 
 
 

Date:      May 9, 2019 
 
To:          Honorable Board of Trustees 
 
From:     Ms. Gina Sudaria, Interim Superintendent  
 
Re:         Consideration to Approve the Lease Agreement with Family Connections 
 
 
QUICK SUMMARY/ABSTRACT 
Family Connections has requested to extend their lease for an additional two (2) years.  

The current lease expired on June 30, 2017 and the requested two (2) year extension would extend the 
lease until June 30, 2021. 

RATIONALE:  
The current lease between the RCSD and Family Connections has expired and both parties would like to 
enter into another lease agreement. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:   
Family Connections does not pay a yearly lease amount. This is because the students they serve all reside 
within the RCSD attendance area and their mission is to ready the students to be successful when they 
attend kindergarten in the RCSD.  
 
Family Connections will pay $50 per month for Internet and will pay for all utilities such as water, gas, 
electricity, etc. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
It is recommended that the board of Trustees approve the lease Agreement with Family Connections. 
 
 
 
 
Board Approved:  ______________________________________ 

 
 

Board Members:  
Tamara Sobomehin, President 
Stephanie Fitch, Vice President 
Marielena Gaona-Mendoza, Clerk 
Ana Maria Pulido, Member 
Sharifa Wilson, Member 
                      

Ms. Gina Sudaria 
Interim Superintendent 
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